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SB348 is a desperate attempt to circumvent the judicial process which will certainly 

invalidate Measure 114.  The "enhancements" being proposed will just increase the 

worst aspects of the measure and will just end up back in court only to be overturned 

as they are all clearly unconstitutional.  Meanwhile, honest gun owners will be left in 

limbo land once again not knowing what they are "legally" permitted to do with 

regards to magazines, and you will have retro-actively criminalized legal activities for 

those who have purchased large magazines since December 2022.  The new fees 

were already going to penalize the poor and infringe on their right to bear arms, but 

now this has been increased yet again.  Requiring a "permit" for our right to purchase 

arms is clearly government overreach.  This bill should not proceed any further.  Let 

the courts work out the validity of Measure 114.  Thank you. 


